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Wednesday 2nd February 2022 
 
 
 

 
 

Stone Age Day 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During this half term, the children have begun learning about the Stone Age. As part of this exciting 
unit, the children will be taking part in a range of activities at school on a Stone Age themed day on 
Thursday 17th February 2022.  
 
The day will be hands on and active; they will take part in a range of activities, including den building 
in our Forest School area, making clay pots and cave art inspired paintings.  

 
To add to the excitement of the day, the children can dress up as a Stone Age girl or boy if they 
wish. The children will have the opportunity to try a range of berries as part of being a Stone Age 
hunter-gatherer. Please complete the slip below regarding the tasting of fruits and berries.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Hawthorn, Mrs Oakley and Miss Hollis. 
Year 3 Team 

 
I give / do not give consent for my child to have fruits and berries in school.  
 
My child has / does not have any allergies to specific food products 
 
If any allergies, please specify ____________________________________________________ 
 
Signed _______________________________   Date ________________________ 
 


